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CABARRUS QUILTERS’ GUILD NEWSLETTER 
FEBRUARY, 2011 

 Letter from the President: 

Stephanie Newbrough – quilter@newbrough.com  

Hopefully the snow has come and gone. We 

had to cancel January’s business meeting 

due to the weather. Our February program 

has been moved to another month, later this 

year and our business meeting will be held at 

this month’s meeting. We have several very 

important items on the agenda that need to 

be discussed and voted on at this meeting. 

It is very important that everyone is there 

and joins in the discussions.  I hope to see 

everyone and the projects you finished while 

you were snowed in last month.   

 

Happy Quilting 

Stephanie Newbrough 
 

The Cabarrus Quilters’ Guild meets at 

7:00 PM 

on the second Monday of each month 

in the fellowship hall at: 

Forest Hill United Methodist Church 

265 Union St. N. 

Concord, NC 

VISITORS WELCOME! 

 

Guild Officers 2011: 

President – Stephanie Newbrough 

Vice President – Nancy Miller 

Treasurer – Patty DeMarsh 

Secretary – Ona Phillips 

 

 

February Birthdays: 

 

 
Carlotta Doran – 23rd 

Gayle Hanson - 8th 

Tamera Johnson - 10th 

Mary McKnight - 27th 

Nancy Miller - 17th 

Kathy Moorhead - 26th 

Libby Toler - 7th 

 

Minutes of the January Meeting: 

Ona Phillips – philona@carolina.rr.com 

Due to snow, there was no meeting in January. 

Splash of color items (pins, T-shirts, and calendars) are 

still available for purchasing.   If interested, please contact 

Stephanie Newbrough. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Patty DeMarsh – bullfrog204@yahoo.com 

The report is a large format and will be sent separately. 

Program Notes: 

Rebecca Verrier-Watt – thequiltersstation@yahoo.com 

Due to the snow in January, February’s program will be our 

business meeting that we didn’t have in January.  

The February program will be presented in June. 

Subject: Program Workshops 

mailto:quilter@newbrough.com
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 Hope all of you have had time to look over the 2011 guest 

lectures and program workshops.  March we will be having 

Susan Brubaker Knapp giving us a slide show and trunk 

show at our regular Monday meeting.  Her workshop 

entitled “Whole Cloth Painting” will be on Tues. March 15th 

from 10 am to 4 pm.  This is a 6 hr. workshop and is $45.00 

with a $10.00 kit fee.  We need at least 6 people to sign-up in 

order to have this workshop.  So please check out the e-mail 

titled 2011 Programs that Rebecca sent out to everyone a 

couple weeks ago or go directly to Susan’s web site at 

susan@bluemoonriver.com  you will need to sign-up and pay 

for this workshop at our Feb. meeting. 

  

Our April guest speaker is Rami Kim and her workshop will 

be on Tues. April 12th.  entitled “The Fifth Dimension”.  This 

also is a 6hr. workshop and is $45.00, we are in the process 

of checking on the kit fee price.  We need at least 6 people to 

sign-up in order to have Rami come to our guild.  Her art-to-

wear garments, quilts and more is a fashion show I know all 

of us will enjoy seeing.  Again please check out the e-mail 

titled 2011 Programs or go directly to Rami’s web site 

http://ramikim.com you will also need to sign up for this 

workshop at our Feb. meeting as she needs a 60 day notice 

of cancelation.  You can pay in March for this workshop. 

  

Please make all $45.00 checks payable to Cabarrus Quilter’s 

Guild.  We will simply return your check if we need to cancel 

a workshop.  All kit fees, you will pay directly to the 

instructor.  If you have any questions please call or e-mail 

either myself or Rebecca.  If you are unable to attend a 

meeting but wish to sign-up for a workshop please call or e-

mail and I will put you down.  We sincerely hope you will 

find the programs and workshop very entertaining and 

inspire you to take your quilting to places you never 

envisioned. J  

Candy McManaway 

Rebecca Verrier-Watt 

Refreshments and Greeters:   

Tom Richardson – tarich43@gmail.com 

February Refreshments:   

 

February  Greeters: 

Responsibilities include:  

Be early to the meeting, speak to visitors, give them a 

name tag, and during the break make them feel welcome.  

Visit our Website: 

Terry Patterson – terrypatterson@ctc.net 

 

We are now on Facebook.  All members may join us by 

clicking on the Facebook link found on our website.  
www.cabarrusquiltersguild.org 

 

Tabor Quilt Retreats: 

Lisa Edwards – lhedwards@carolina.rr.com 

June 15 - 20, 2011 and October 5 - 10, 2011 are the dates 
for next year at Tabor Retreat in Lynchburg, VA. Deposits 
are now being accepted.  
 
Check out their web site: 
www.taborretreat.com . For more information on what we 
do, please contact  
 

2011 Membership Dues: 

Cabarrus Quilters’ Guild Membership Dues are $30 per 

year.  If you are joining for the first time, the dues are $35 

to cover the cost of your badge.  If you are a first time 

member and join in July or later, your dues will be $15, 

plus the $5 badge charge.  

Sew Tuesdays: 

Mildred Lamb – quiltnut3@windstream.net 

 Sew Tuesdays are held the first and third Tuesdays of 

every month from 9 a.m. until 11 a.m. at the Concord 

Senior Center.  Contact Mildred Lamb at the above address, 

or call her to let her know you are planning to attend.  

Guild Library: 

Marsha Haney –itsmarsha@ctc.net 

The list of books in our library is on our Web site.   

 

mailto:terrypatterson@ctc.net
http://www.cabarrusquiltersguild.org/
mailto:lhedwards@carolina.rr.com
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Newsletter Information: 

Tom Richardson – tarich43@gmail.com  

 

Every paid member will receive the newsletter in an e-mail 

early in the month.  If you wish to have your newsletter 

mailed, there will be a small $10.00 charge to help defray 

the cost of paper and postage.  It will also be available on 

the guild Web site for everyone.  The Web site version does  

not have e-mail addresses or telephone numbers 

displayed. Visit our Newsletter Online: 

www.cabarrusquiltersguild.org 

 

 

For Sale: 

Elaine Brower – elaine_b21@yahoo.com 
 

Antique Treadle Sewing Machine $275.00  
Damascus manufactured 1870                      Will negotiate 
 
Contact Elaine Brower  (704) 782-8834  (704) 782-8834 
or at the above email address. 
 
 

 

Newsletter Advertisement Space: 

Business card size, $7.00 per issue/ Half page size, $15.00 per issue/Business card size is free for guild members.  
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Antique & Designer Mall 

 


